
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/28/2013 9:55:46 AM
Subject: RE: PBF

                OK, thanks.  We’ll be there at 3 on Monday, if that works.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 12:18 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: PBF
 
Next week Monday afternoon would be best for us.  We have a lot of PBF work going on with the consultants and the 
later in the week is the holiday.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 7:18 PM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: PBF
 
Hi Les,
 
                Do you have time next week to catch up on PBF?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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